Due to the success at Christmas, we are

reopening our gift shop for the children
to buy up to two gifts to surprise a o
loved one for Mother’s Day! |\ 4

Parents can pre-order up to two gifts at £2 per gift.
Payments are via ParentPay only.
Sales open from Friday 14th February
to Friday 28th February. W
Unfortunately we will not be able
to take payment after this date. @

Please see the office if you need

any support with using ParentPay. PO
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| The gift shop will be heldin  ®
school on Friday 20th March.
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